
 
 
 
 
 

Lorraine Chiasson
Regulatory Coordinator  
phone: (416) 495-5962 
fax: (416) 495-6072  
Email: lorraine.chiasson@enbridge.com 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 

 
 
VIA EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
March 9, 2011 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Board File No.:  EB-2011-0052  
 Preliminary Assessment of Incentive Regulation Plans 

of the Natural Gas Utilities                                                  
 
Further to the Board’s notice dated February 25, 2011, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. is 
indicating interest in participating in this consultation process. 
  
EGDI requests copies of materials to be addressed to: 
 
Mr. Norm Ryckman 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough, Ontario  M1K 5E3 
Email:  egdregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
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